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May 24, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians

P3/4 Visit to the Garthdee Allotments, June 5, 2017
The children in P3/4, Miss Fraser’s class, are going to be visiting the Garthdee allotments on the afternoon of Monday, June 5, 2017, and they should return to school in time to be dismissed at 3.00 pm as usual.
The children will be walking there and back and will require suitable footwear and an outdoor jacket.  To save getting their shoes muddy, it may be helpful if the children brought wellington boots or similar in a separate bag to change into.
We are looking for parent helpers for this trip.  Please contact the school office if you are able to accompany the children.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Diane Rough
Depute Head Teacher

Gayle Gorman
Director

